
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25
th

 February, 2016 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Just to keep you up to date on the events taking place in the school. 

 

 Good luck to our 4
th

 class boys taking part in the chapter level of the Credit Union 

Quiz this Saturday February 27
th

 at 2p.m.  The boys are David Allen, Shane Carver, 

Shane Fitzgerald and Ewan McConville.  Well done to all who have prepared the 

boys for this event. 
 

 We had a visit from Fr. Sean Corkery on Tuesday February 16
th

.  He was very happy 

with his reception in all the classes. 
 

 Reminder, of returning the Shamrock Cards by March 1
st
.  If you are not buying the 

shamrocks you must still return your card.  To purchase is optional. 

 

 We will be hosting our Book Fair from March 8
th

 – 15
th

.  The children will have the 

opportunity to buy books.  Again to buy books is optional.  Details of opening times 

of fair will be finalised next week. 

 

 2
nd

 class pupils are reminded that the night of their First Confession is Thursday 

March 10
th

 at 7.30p.m 

 

 5
th

 and 6
th

 class pupils are preparing for their Confirmation.  They have their 

Ceremony of Light Mass on March 3
rd

 at 7.30p.m.  The boys should have their 

baptismal candles taken in to the class teacher before this Mass.  Good luck to all 

those involved in the preparation. 

 

 4
th

, 5
th

 and 6
th

 class boys are going on a science trip to Blackrock Observatory on 

March 9
th

.  We hope they have a great day out.  Thanks to all for organising this trip. 
 

 March 15
th

 is a very important day in our school and indeed for every primary school 

in the country.  It is Proclamation Day.  We are busy preparing for this ceremony.  We 

invite all our parents, grandparents and extended family to this celebration at 



10.30a.m. on this day.  After the formal celebrations there will be light refreshments 

served in the school.  We hope as many as possible can attend. 
 

 Reminder of Parents’ Association meeting this Tuesday March 1
st
 at 8p.m.  We hope 

as many as possible can attend.  We will be looking for volunteers to help out at the 

upcoming book Fair. 
 

 Enclosed is a brochure from Niamh Barrett encouraging the children to take part in a 

Computer Summer Camp.  To do so is optional 

 

 Reminder, that the school is closed tomorrow to facilitate the General Election. 

 

 If you have changed you mobile number or address recently please let the school 

know. 

 

 

 Don’t forget to log on to the school website for up to date information on school 

activities.  The address is www.kanturkbns.com  
 

 Don’t’ forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns 
 

 

 Thanking you for your co-operation in the school.  

 

 

Is mise le meas, 

 

_______________ 

Eilish Finnegan, 

Principal. 
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